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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:        Honorable Mayor and Commission
From:   Robert Baldwin, City Manager 
By:        Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks & Recreation 
Date:     June 7, 2013
Subject: Authorization to Bid P.J. Meli Baseball Dugout Capital Project
________________________________________________________________________
The Parks & Recreation Department is prepared to proceed with the advertising and bidding process of the capital project known as the P.J. Meli Baseball Dugouts Project. This project was planned and funded from the Capital Project Fund – P.J. Meli Baseball Dugout Project, Account No. 301 7254 572 63 10.
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